Please use this press release to announce your membership renewal to your local media.
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE



Contact: [member’s name, phone number]

[FUNERAL HOME NAME] CELEBRATES [NUMBER] YEARS AS A 

GOLDEN RULE FUNERAL HOME

[CITY, St./Prov.] ([Date]) — [Name of funeral home] of [city, state/province], is celebrating the renewal of its membership in the Order of the Golden Rule (OGR), an international trade association representing hundreds of independently owned and operated funeral homes.

[Name of funeral home] was accepted into the prestigious funeral home organization in [month year]. As independently owned firms, Golden Rule Funeral Homes adhere to a strict code of ethics and standards, ensuring members provide dignified, caring service at fair prices.
“We are pleased to have [name of funeral home] as a member,” said Wendy King, OGR’s executive director and CEO. “The people at [name of funeral home] have proven for [number] years that they are caring, compassionate professionals. As a member of OGR, they have dedicated themselves from ownership through every staff member to continuing this tradition of caring in their community.”

“It has been our privilege to maintain ties to OGR,” said [owner’s name, title, name of funeral home]. “Being a Golden Rule firm has helped us to better serve our families in [city], to offer them peace of mind and integrity they can count on. That is absolutely key to maintaining good relations with our clients in this sensitive business.”

Founded in 1928, OGR is affiliated with hundreds of independent funeral homes that share common goals of exemplary service, uncompromising care and compassion to families in their time of need. Learn more at OGR.org.

For more information about [name of funeral home], contact [name of funeral home contact] at [telephone number and/or email address].
# # #
